City of Plymouth

City of Plymouth 616 Broad Street PO Box 278

Phone: 641-696-3363 Fax: 641-696-3419

E-mail: plymouth@myomnitel.com



Where Neighbors are Friends!

A friendly reminder to keep all animals leashed. It is unlawful for any owner to allow or permit an animal to run at large within City Limits.

Animals found at large in violation of Chapter 55: Animal Protection and Control shall be seized and impounded at the impoundment facilities utilized by the City.

If anyone has ideas or would like to see something in a newsletter please contact Ashley at City Hall by calling 696-3363 or

e-mailing: plymouth@myomnitel.com.

Increase in Water Rates Reminder:

On February 2, 2017 the Plymouth City Council voted to approve an increase in water rates. Rates will go up to \$19.00 from \$16.75 for the 1st 1,000 gallons and \$2.00 for each additional 1,000 gallons.

With the increase from \$14.00 to \$16.75 back in February the water fund has went from a -\$4,945 to -\$405. With an additional increase in **July 2017** and **January 2018** the water fund will be positive and start generating a water savings. A water savings is important to have for routine water maintenance and helps with emergency water situations like a water main break.

Also this additional increase is to help upcoming maintenance that is needed. It is time for the water tower to be painted, both the exterior and interior. This approximately will cost \$30,000 for both the interior and exterior and to continue our practice of steadily supporting a reserve water fund for any unexpected costs.

City Hall Office Hours:

Monday—Thursday: 8a.m. to 4p.m. ~ Friday: CLOSED

City Website: www.plymouthiowa.us